
Calling all spellers!
The Dickinson PTSA is hosting a school-wide Spelling Bee Club during November for all 
interested students!!

Spelling Bee Club will meet on Tuesdays in November during lunch recess to go over 
sight words and word lists and to test students on their spelling.

On the 4th week, students will be tested on all words learned so far (and some new ones) to 
determine 1st, 2nd, and 3rd placements from each grade. Tests are written only. 

All students who attend at least 3 sessions (one of which must include Session 4) will 
receive a participation ribbon. Students who place 1st, 2nd, and 3rd will revieve medals.

Spelling Bee Club participants must be registered using this form. Please return 
registration forms to your teachers by October 28 to be eligible. No admittance to 
unregistered students due to room capacities.

Registration is FREE.

Dates:
Session 1: Tuesday, November 5
Session 2: Tuesday, November 12
Session 3: Tuesday, November 19
Session 4: Tuesday, November 26

Any questions, please email Justine: jbond@dickinsonptsa.org 
Please note: Spelling Bee Club is NOT affiliated with Scripps. This is a school club only.

I give permission for my student to join Spelling Bee Club, November 2024.

Signature			   Parent’s Name			  Parent’s Email

Student’s Name		  Grade				    Teacher


